CCGS Round-Up

MFL Instagram

The MFL department now have an Instagram page. We will post information about revision, updates from trips (starting
with the Spanish trip which departed this week), important information for parents and interesting cultural things for Y9 and
above! Parents and pupils who are over 13 are invited to follow us - @ccgs_mfl

'A Christmas Carol' Theatre Trip Year 11

Just a reminder to hand in consent forms if you have not done so. If you cannot make the date your child has been
allocated, please let us know as we have a reserve list of other students wanting to attend the trip. KH and MS are going
on 24th November and RP and TS on the 5th January.

Year 11 Mock Preparation

Year 11 have mock exams in the last week of November and the first week of December. Please encourage your child to
start putting some of the study revision skills in place so that they can boost their confidence by gaining successful
outcomes.

English Revision Materials for Yr 11 Mocks

All year 11 have now been sent materials to revise from for each of their set texts for the English mocks. They will be
using these materials to make revision flashcards so it would be very valuable if you could quiz your child regularly to see
what knowledge has been remembered and what needs further work.

Interleaving for revision

Interleaving is when you switch between different topics in your revision sessions. Switching between topics helps your
brain to see the similarities and differences between them. It helps to avoid confusion and also allows you to make links
between different areas of study, which aids retention. Finally, it's much harder than studying just one topic for a long time,
and this difficulty means your brain has to work harder, which means it remembers more.

A Shakespearian Well Done!

Our CCGS Shakespeare Company had a fantastic afternoon with our professional practitioner as part of our in-house
workshop. We tried new things and have lots of ideas to discuss! Our cast were ready and tackled the challenges head-
on!

Reminders...
¢ Our performance of “The Merchant of Venice” is at 7pm on Monday 20th November at The Gulbenkian Theatre in
Canterbury.
¢ Please remember to buy your tickets!

Purchase your tickets from The Gulbenkian box office. Phone: 01227 769075.
Website: https://thegulbenkian.co.uk/events/coram-shakespeare-schools-festival/

Some reminders for the cast....

¢ Remember to bring in your costumes on Thursday 2"d November.
¢ \We need all permission slips returned ASAP!



